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I don't agree with 24 hr notice. Court document to evict then arrive with LEO for 

immediate removal.  24 hrs give squatters more than enough time to commit 

vandalism and/or arson and disappear. A minimum of criminal trespass should be 

charged. It is long overdue that law abiding taxpaying property owners have a legal 

process to promptly remove offenders from their property without having to jump 

through hoops to do so. 


